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On November 23-24, Mister Franz Kerschbaummayr came to Ukraine with a special workshop for 

blessed families and matching candidates.  There were around 50 participants altogether, who could listen 

to Mr. Kerschbaummayr presentations and take part in questions and answers sessions.  

 

Mr. Kerschbaummayr also visited two our family centers, did HDH with members and communicated 

with them. Participants shared that it was very useful to hear about building right communication with the 

partner, about traditions of our Movement and to discuss how we can keep them as blessed families.  

 

Many practical exercises we did in pairs helped to reflect on why we joined the Movement, what do we 

expect from each other in family and how do we feel love. Special value had Mr. Kerschbaummayr's 

personal testimonies about following TP, receiving Blessing and mission butterfly.  

 

We are very grateful to Mr. Kerschbaummayr on behalf of the Ukrainian community for his investment in 

educating blessed families. 

 

 


